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Bailey, Heather

From: Gary Tipler < >
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 1:18 PM
To: Bailey, Heather
Cc: David Drapac; to: Gary Tipler; Paul Schechter; Abby Davidson
Subject: 915 Jenifer Street porch rail

 

Members of the Landmarks Commission. 
 
As to the appropriateness of post spacing for the revision of the upper level porch posts on 915 Jenifer Street, 
there seems to be little uniformity on the spacing of porch posts for upper level porches -- some of which are 
original and some of which aren't original to the buildings in the Third Lake Ridge Historic District. 
 
I think by adding thickness and trims to the posts that a nod toward the historic appearance will be 
accomplished. 
 
At the same time, during this era of covid, I see weekend and weekday renovations of siding and roofing -- 
seemingly with any oversight or an eye toward preserving original materials or installing anything like them. In 
this project, at least, you have the owners attempting to meet the conditions of the ordinance and direction from 
staff. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Gary Tipler 
807 Jenifer Street 
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